
         

 

CLARENDON JUNIOR SCHOOL NEWS 

On the back of this newsletter is the calendar for 2023/24 for your information. 

 

MAY 2024 
 

TAKE ONE ARTEFACT 

Our new theme for this half term is Take One 

Artefact.  We hope the children will enjoy learning 

about different artefacts across the school.  Please 

see your child’s Curriculum Information on the 

school website for more information regarding what 

your child will be learning this term.   

School finishes at normal time on Friday 24th 

May for the half term holiday and we return on 

Monday 3rd June. 

 

Just a reminder that we are closed on Friday 14th 

June for a Teacher Training day. 

 

SCHOOL UNIFORM 

All school uniform can be bought online through the 

Brigade website.  Can we recommend that you order 

early for the next year as this is typically a busy time 

and there can be delays in getting the order sent out.  

Use this link to order: www.brigade.uk.com  

All orders can be sent free of charge to school where 

we will deliver straight to your child. 

 

WARMER WEATHER 

Now we are getting the slightly warmer weather we 

are enjoying being outside a lot more.  Please send 

your child in with a hat and suncream that they can 

apply themselves.  As always, please make sure 

everything is labelled!  Also, can we remind 

children to have their PE kit in school during the 

week and take it home to be washed every weekend. 

 

HOT DOGS 

Children can have a Hot Dog as well as their lunch 

on Friday 24th May for £1.  Please can money for 

the hot dog be handed in by Wednesday 22nd May 

so we can order enough.  

 

ABSENCE 

If your child is absent from school would you please 

inform us by telephone [01980 607007] or through 

the website before 10am. Thank you.   

 

 

 

 

 

USE OF SCOOTERS/BIKES 

Please can we remind you that bikes and scooters 

are not to be ridden on the school playground, they 

must be pushed.  It is very busy at the beginning and 

end of the day with children from both schools 

walking across the playgrounds.  Please watch your 

own children to ensure they are with you at all times 

and pushing their bike/scooter safely so no one gets 

hurt. 

 

CLASS PHOTOGRAPHS 

Class photographs will be taken on Wednesday 8th 

May 2024. The hope is that it will be a warm day 

and the children can have their photo taken outside 

in their class groups.  If you do not wish for your 

child to have their photo taken with their class, 

please let either your child’s teacher or the office 

staff know as soon as possible. 
 

MOVING ON 

At this time of year, there are a lot of families that 

leave the area.  If you know that you are leaving the 

school, please contact the school so that we can 

ensure we support you and the children with any 

transition and make sure that records are passed to 

the new school. 

After the half term holiday, we will be starting to 

prepare the children for their transition to the next 

stage of their school journey.  Please do not worry 

about this process, we will keep both you and the 

children informed and they will have opportunities 

to meet their new teachers towards the end of term 

6 before the holidays.  If your child is transitioning 

to Secondary School, they will be in touch shortly 

with further information regarding the transition 

arrangements for Y6 to Y7. 

 

FORTHCOMING EVENTS 

8th May              Class Photos 

24th May            Hot Dog Day 

  End of Term at 3.15pm 

3rd June Back to school 

14th June Teacher training day (No school) 

2nd July Last After School Club 

17th July            Summer Fayre 

24th July  End of term (finish at 1.30)

   

                 SAVE THE DATE!   

               CLARENDON FEDERATION SUMMER FAYRE 

WEDNESDAY 17th JULY! 

 

http://www.brigade.uk.com/
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